Our Quest for a Neighbourhood Plan:

Year’s End is coming so it’s Over to You

. QUEMIBORDUSH

Progress since last Month e U OURNO 00 BAN

1 Notice of our Pre-Submission consultation was produced and sent to every home
in Queniborough thanks to the good olfices of the Gazetic (Thanks again).
Several of us spent a quiet couple of hours inserting the document into every
copy of the Gazelte.

2 The Notice was also sent by
email or letter to all local
stakeholders, (over two hundred
in total!) including landholders,
businesses and local groups e.g.
The Village Hall, Brooksby
Gardening Club and The Church
Preservation Society. It also
went to seventy three slatulory
bodics including nearby Parish
Councils, CPRE, Highways
England, Natural England and
the Health and Safety Executive.

3 Three Drop-in sessions were held to give people a chance to discuss the Pre-
Submission and to give their comments directly to the Steering Group and the
Notice and the pre-submission document were posted on to the Parish Council
Websile.

The Official Charnwood Borough Council Mandatory Consultation

Process

- The end date of our Pre-Submission consultation is Monday 9" December. So
you have until that date to make any final comments.

- Once the comments from our Pre-Submission consultation proccss have been
considered by the Steering Group they will be included in the NP. Final
approval will then be sought from Queniborough Parish Council at their next
appropriate meeting {or the document to be sent to Charnwood Borough Council
(CBC).

- With help from our partners (Rural Community Council and Colin Wilkinson
from Planit-X) we will then produce two documents: - The Consultation
Document and a Basic Conditions Statement. These documents form the basis
of all the information required for our Neighbourhood Plan to go forward. CBC
will then check to see that the documents fit the bill.

- This is when the final formal CBC consultation period takes place. It will again
be for six weeks and will ensure that our Neighbourhood Plan conforms to the
appropriate national guidelines. Once that process has been successfully
completed we are on what we hope (o be the final countdown!

- I’ll give you more detail in the next Gazette.
- Key question is, of course, will we beat Brexit to the final ‘yes’ or ‘no’!

Keep up to date with our progress

All QNP agendas and minutes and a copy of the draft Neighbourhood Plan together
with the comments form can be found on the Parish Council Website which you can
- access via this address: https://www.queniboroughpc.org.uk/

If you would like to keep more up-to-datc with our progress and be added to our
interested parties list please send your contact details to pambelljones@yahoo.co.uk.

Pam Jones, for and on behalf of the QNP Steering Group.



